
 Elizabeth Bagshaw Elementary School 

350 ALBRIGHT RD. 
HAMILTON, ON  L8K 5J4 
TEL: 905.561.9520 
FAX: 905.561.7461 
  

EMAIL: bagshaw@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/elizabethbagshaw 
PRINCIPAL:  Sherry Halla 
VICE PRINCIPAL: Jennifer Hogan 
  

Upcoming Events 

• October 4  Walk to School Day / Wear Yellow 

• October 5  Meet the Teacher BBQ  4:00—5:30 

• October 6  Sports/Jersey Day 

• October 9  Thanksgiving - No School 

• October 10-20 Food Drive 

• October 13  Cross Country Meet 

• October 26  Picture Day 

• October 30  Progress reports go home 

• October 31  Gr. 6-8 Halloween Dance 

October 2017 

Newsletter 

Picture Day 

Creative School Images 

will be taking individual 

photos of all students on     

Thursday, October 26th. Class pic-

tures will also be taken at this time.  

Each child will receive a class photo.  

Online Payment Option: School Cash Online 

With School Cash Online, we’re making paying for school related expenses easier. You 

are able to make online payments through our school website. This will make it safer 

and easier for you to make payments (for milk, yogurt, trips etc.) to our school. We 

ask you to please register your children even if you will not be using the new online payment option. 

Parents will still have the option to send cash for school related expenses; however, we encourage 

you to get on board with our new service.  No cheques are accepted at our school. 

How to Register: 

Step 1:  Go to https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com. 

Step 2:  Select “Get Started Today” and follow the steps. 

If you have any problems with the registration process, please call the parent help desk at 1-866-

961-1803 (toll free) or by email at parenthelp@schoolcashonline.com. They can be contacted 24/7. 

Elizabeth Bagshaw Online! 

Did you know that our newsletter and calendar are posted each month on our website? In an effort 
to reduce paper consumption and be more environmentally friendly, Elizabeth Bagshaw will soon stop 
distributing paper copies. Go to http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elizabethbagshaw/ and click on the 
‘Newsletter’ tab. If you would like to subscribe to out webpage and get emails on the latest           
information, go to http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/media/subscribe/. Type in your email, click on Elizabeth 
Bagshaw from the list of schools and click ‘Submit’. We are also now on Facebook and Twitter! Check 
out Facebook: Elizabeth Bagshaw Elementary School and Twitter: @Bagshaw_HWDSB 

School Safety 

All students walking to and from school MUST cross with the School Crossing Guard. There have 

been reports of unsafe student crossings and we want to make sure that no students get hurt.      

Parents also need to respect the parking by-laws to allow for safe crossings. 

mailto:bagshaw@hwdsb.on.ca
https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com
mailto:parenthelp@schoolcashonline.com

